
 

More than 150 Wisconsin parents are invited to Lambeau Field for the fourth annual Green Bay Packers 
Parents Clinic, on Saturday, April 14, 2018. A Parents Football Safety Clinic is an interactive and educational 
forum designed to educate parents about how the game is being played safer and better than ever before. This 
year’s clinic is now open to parents of high school players as well as youth.  

Our complimentary event will provide an opportunity for parents to hear from Green Bay Packers personnel 
and Bellin Health experts, tour Lambeau Field, and receive on-field Heads Up Football training from USA 
Football Master Trainer and head football coach of the Homestead High School Highlanders, Dave Keel. 
Parents attending this year’s clinic will also get a chance to hear from the head football coach of the Kimberly 
High School Papermakers, Steve Jones, on the value of football.  

Prior to the start of the event, parents are welcome to visit our pre-function booths to obtain information from 
top medical experts on sports nutrition, strength and conditioning, injury assessment, and proper hydration for 
youth and high school athletes.  

This program has been developed exclusively for youth & high school football parents. This isn’t an event for 
children and/or other family members.  

All youth and high school football parents are welcome to register for this event. We would encourage you to 
also pass this invitation to parents that may be hesitant in allowing their kids to play youth football. Parents 
attending the event will receive a follow-up email. The deadline to register is April 7th or when the maximum 
capacity has been reached. If both parents are attending, they must both register INDIVIDUALLY.  

Due to limited capacity, we are currently only allowing 6 parents per youth and high school football team to 
attend. We will open the event up to more if registration numbers permit. Parents will receive a free Parents 
Clinic t-shirt upon arrival. As an added bonus this year, teams that have 6 parents register for the clinic with 
100% attendance, will be entered into a drawing for a $500 equipment grant.  

Only preregistered parents will be granted admittance to the event. Parents can register at the following site:  

https://packers.formstack.com/forms/parents_clinic_2018 

 

For any questions, please reach out to Ryan Fencl at fenclr@packers.com  

 

https://packers.formstack.com/forms/parents_clinic_2018

